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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE   

BY DEPUTY T.A. COLES OF ST. HELIER SOUTH 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON TUESDAY 2nd APRIL 2024 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 9th APRIL 2024 

 

 

Question 

 

 

“Further to the provision on www.gov.je of the weekly number of bus passengers, will the Minister provide 

a breakdown of bus usage by month and by day?” 

 

 

 Answer 

 

 

The information is the bus operator’s and originates from its information systems, to which, in the interests 

of transparency and cooperation, my department is provided some access.  

 

The department will investigate with the bus operator the practicalities of doing as requested and report 

directly back to Deputy Coles with its findings in due course. It should be noted that, at present, there is an 

ongoing tender process, upon which both the bus operator and the department are necessarily having to 

focus their resources. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.gov.je/
https://www.gov.je/StatisticsPerformance/TravelTransport/Pages/VehicleTransport.aspx

